
Distance Learning Day Plan 
 
Dear North Point Parents, 
 
When there has been inclement weather in the past, Alpine School District has made 
the call to hold a snow day. This was a day off of school for students. Snow days 
needed to be made up at some future date within the school year. The make up day 
was typically done during our spring break. With online learning options available to us 
now, we have opted to move to an online format if the weather does not permit students 
and teachers to travel to school safely. Teachers will send out some online 
assignments. Each teacher will reach out to you with more details concerning those 
assignments if this is the case. Communication for the distance online learning day will 
be announced by 6am through the following sources as well as television and radio 
stations: 
 
District Facebook Page – https://www.facebook.com/Alpine.School.District 
District Twitter – @alpineschools 
District Website – alpineschools.org 
District Transportation Twitter – @ASDbus 
--  
Pete Gallant 
North Point Elementary 
Principal 
 


